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Critical Success Factor 1 

Assess	the	market	and	internal	readiness		

§  Successfully	shi@ing	to	services	
requires	the	provider,	its	partners	
and	the	customer	to	change	the	
balance	of	acDviDes	performed	
between	them.	

§  All	parDes	involved	in	the	
transformaDon	have	to	be	mentally	
and	emoDonally	ready	to	accept	
these	changes	in	responsibility.	



Critical Success Factor 1 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Clearly	define	the	service	value	proposiDon	and	

confirm	that	it	is	appealing	all	parDes	involved	in	
delivery.	

2.  Set,	define	and	communicate	a	compelling	business	
case	for	your	customers		

3.  IdenDfy	and	run	a	prototype	or	pilot	to	evaluate:	(i)	
the	appeal	of	the	value	proposiDon;	(ii)	the	
effecDveness	of	the	business	case;	(iii)	the	readiness	
to	deliver	the	service	

4.  Evaluate	the	pilot	to	confirm	whether	the	new	
service	creates	more	value	for	your	customers	than	
previous	soluDons.	
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Critical Success Factor 2 

Crea2ng	the	strategic	and	cultural	change		

§  This	is	a	key	challenge	in	successfully	
making	the	shi@	to	services	–	
“central	to	this	challenge	is	changing	
mindsets”.		

	
§  Staff	-	both	in	the	provider	firm	and	

in	their	broader	ecosystem	system	
partners	-	have	to	adopt	a	service	
focused	view	of	the	world.		

	
§  Recognize	customer	value	lies	in	the	

soluDon	being	offered	rather	than	
the	tradiDonal	product.	



Critical Success Factor 2 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Define	and	communicate	a	clear	and	compelling	

service	vision,	underpinned	by	a	coherent	raDonale	
for	why	services	maZer.	

2.  Ensure	people	across	the	ecosystem	understand	
and	believe	in	the	services	vision	and	raDonale	so	
they	are	living	the	service	culture.	

3.  Ensure	your	staff	and	your	ecosystem	partner's	staff	
are	engaged	and	adopDng	an	end-customer	focus.	

4.  Ensure	your	customers	are	mentally	prepared	to	
consume	your	services.	
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Critical Success Factor 3 

Building	the	structures	and	governance	for	services		

§  CreaDng	the	right	structures	and	
governance	for	services	is	crucial.	
Both	as	a	sign	of	organisaDonal	
commitment,	as	well	as	a	deliberate	
focusing	of	effort.	

	
§  You	have	to	consider	whether	you	

want	to	create	separate	business	
units	for	services	and	if	so,	whether	
these	will	be	profit	centres	in	their	
own	right,	with	an	equal	fooDng	to	
exisDng	product	business	units..	



Critical Success Factor 3 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Create	governance	structure	with	service	leaders	

who	have	the	necessary	hierarchical	posiDon,	power	
and	authority	to	expand	the	firm’s	revenues	
through	services.	

2.  Establish	and	agree	strategic	objecDves	for	services	
-	translate	these	into	service	targets	and	metrics	
and	align	them	with	the	individual	and	team	
incenDves.	

3.  Align	incenDves	and	metrics	across	business	units.	

4.  Recognise	that	you	offer	different	types	of	service	
and	that	you	need	different	contracDng	and	
governance	structures.	
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Critical Success Factor 4 

Dedicate	the	resources	for	service	innova2on	&	delivery		

§  Services	are	resource	intensive	-	they	
not	only	involve	people,	but	also	
technology,	informaDon	and	
investment.		

§  To	innovate	your	services	and	ensure	
they	are	delivered	successfully	you	
have	to	devote	the	necessary	
resources	both	to	establishing	and	
sustaining	services.		



Critical Success Factor 4 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Map	and	idenDfy	the	resources	and	capabiliDes	

required	to	deliver	your	services.	

2.  Map	the	resources	and	capabiliDes	available	within	
your	firm	and	the	wider	ecosystem.	

3.  Use	these	mappings	to	idenDfy	resource	and	
capability	gaps	-	what	resources	are	capabiliDes	are	
missing	-	and	how	might	these	gaps	be	filled.	

4.  Create	short	and	long	term	budgets	to	support	the	
shi@	to	services	-	balancing	investments	required	for	
today	and	tomorrow.	
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Critical Success Factor 5 

Proac2vely	manage	engagement	and	trust		

§  Services	are	about	relaDonships	and	
experiences.	Customers	evaluate	
services	not	only	in	terms	of	their	
funcDonal	performance,	but	also	
their	emoDonal	impact.		

§  CreaDng	deep	and	meaningful	
relaDonships	that	are	based	on	trust	
and	mutual	understanding	is	
essenDal	

§  In	the	world	of	services	you	walk	the	
service	journey	with	your	customer.	



Critical Success Factor 5 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Design	‘customer	engagement	plans’	for	specific	

services,	with	clear	objecDves,	targets	and	measures	
-	monitor	the	outputs.	

2.  Develop	channels	to	open,	share	and	harmonize	
informaDon	and	feedback	for	relevant	people	
(inside	and	outside	of	the	service	firm).	

3.  Track	acDons	generated	from	customers’	feedback	
and	inform	customers	and	staff	about	the	changes	
made	(make	them	feel	engaged	and	part	of	the	co-
creaDon	process).	

4.  ConDnuously	gauge	the	opportunity	gap	between	
customers’	needs	and	demands	and	what	the	
services	you	are	providing	are	actually	delivering.	
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Critical Success Factor 6 

Develop	and	embed	service	processes		

§  Five	key	service	processes	that	
underpin	the	ability	to	design,	
develop	and	deploy	services.	I.e.:		

	
1.  Designing	and	developing	the	

service	operaDng	model		
2.  Managing	the	service	porcolio	
3.  PiloDng,	simulaDng	and	tesDng	the	

service	offering;	
4.  	Scaling	&	commercializing	services	
5.  ConDnuously	innovaDng	services	-	

transiDoning	from	generaDon	1	to	
generaDon	2	services	



Critical Success Factor 6 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Design	and	develop	the	service	operaDng	model.	

2.  Establish	the	rules	for	service	porcolios,	including	
when	and	how	terminate	a	prototype	or	a	service.	

3.  Define	criteria	to	gauge	success	of	services	from	
early	prototyping	stages	to	commercial	execuDon	
(create	a	express	customer	feedback	on	a	
prototype,	e.g.	customer	panels,	electronic	panels,	
customer	focus	groups,	etc).	

4.  Establish	processes	for	scaling,	commercialising	and	
upgrading/enhancing	services.	
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Critical Success Factor 7 

Con2nually	innovate,	op2mize	and	communicate	
good	service	prac2ces	

§  Firms	involved	in	services	have	to	
innovate	conDnuously	-	through	the	
delivery	of	the	services	we	learn	new	
and	beZer	ways	of	delivering	
services	in	the	future.		

	
§  These	lessons	can	be	used	to	

innovate	and	share	best	pracDce.	Of	
parDcular	importance	is	to	look	for	
innovaDons	that	can	be	shared	
across	services	



Critical Success Factor 7 

Ac2ons	that	drive	success:		
	
1.  Establish	rouDne	and	accessible	processes	to	collect	

good	service	pracDces.	

2.  Create	open	and	clear	routes	for	disseminaDng	
good	pracDces	as	they	appear.	

3.  Create	a	services	repository	that	can	be	easily	and	
readily	accessed.	

4.  Deliberately	search	for	service	innovaDons	that	can	
be	shared	across	service	lines	to	drive	efficiency	and	
customer	value.	
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